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November 2, 2024

SeanMorris, Board Chairman
The Cherry Fund
996Maine Avenue SW #703
Washington, DC 20024

Dear Sean,

On behalf of the ReelAbilities Film Festival Of Greater Washington’s organizing
committee, we would like to thank you for your support. Your support will allow us to
raise awareness and foster a greater understanding of the lives, stories, and artistic
expressions of people with disabilities. It is clear that your commitment to
highlighting such diverse and important narratives has a profound impact on
audiences and communities alike.

Your dedication to inclusivity and the promotion of authentic voices within the
disability community is truly inspiring. Through our films, events, and programming,
your support will allow us to create a space where individuals can engage with new
perspectives, spark conversations, and build empathy toward a more inclusive world.

I want to personally thank you for supporting a platform where powerful stories can
be told, shared, and celebrated. I look forward to working with you in the future and
continuing to champion the message of equality, representation, and empowerment
that you so passionately uphold. Once again, thank you for your invaluable
contribution to the cultural landscape and for bringing awareness to such an
important cause.

Take Care,

Paul Marengo

Paul Marengo, Festival Director
ReelAbilities Film Festival / Greater Washington
January 30, 2025 -March 6, 2025
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